
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
3 There was heard and noted a verbal report by Inspector Siobhan Paterson, 
Police Scotland advising the Partnership that 
 
(1) Police Scotland’s national roll out of body worn video cameras had 

commenced on 26th March 2025 and was expected to be introduced in 
Glasgow by the end of the year; 

 
(2) there had been a rise in number of incidents of theft at Knightswood Shopping 

Centre;  
 
(3) Police Scotland would be arranging a Day of Action in May 2025 and once the 

date had been confirmed, the community would be advised of it; 
 
(4) there had been a reduction in the number of housebreakings compared to the 

figures for last year and 2 arrests had been made which had resulted in a 
reduction in housebreakings within the Ward; 

 
(5) Police Scotland had conducted a day of action focused on e-bikes and e-

scooters in Glasgow city centre on 4th March 2025; 
 
(6) Police Scotland were working closely with young people in the Ward following 

the tragic incident which led to the death of a young local teenager who had 
attended the Kingsway Community Connections; and 

 
(7) Police Scotland had issued a statement amid concerns of filming around 

playparks following incidents across the city. 
 
 


